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Contact Information: 

Project Description 
 
The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) plans to 
resurface a segment of Interstate 95 
(I-95) from Citrus Boulevard to the 
Addison Canal between Cocoa and 
Titusville in Brevard County.  

The purpose of this project is to 
resurface the asphalt to maintain a 
safe and reliable driving surface and 
extend the service life of the roadway.  

The project plans to resurface all 
travel lanes, shoulders, and ramps in 
both directions along the corridor, 
including the ramps at the State Road 
(S.R.) 407 and the Port St. John 
Parkway interchanges. In addition, 
FDOT is updating existing curb ramps 
at Port St. John Parkway to comply 
with current Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) standards and 
upgrading some sections of the 
existing guardrail along the corridor to 
enhance safety. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.  
Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, 
FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 

Project Status & Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing — Fall 2026 $ 2 Million 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Early 2027 $ 32.7 Million 

*Subject to change 


